## **TOWN OF GRANBY**

## **LEGAL NOTICE**

## **PUBLIC HEARING 2018-2019 BUDGET**

In accordance with Section 10-5(b) of the Granby Town Charter, the Board of Finance will hold a public hearing on the proposed 2018-2019 Annual Budget of the Town on Monday, April 9, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in the Granby Memorial High School Auditorium, 315 Salmon Brook Street, Granby, Connecticut.

Public comments on the proposed budgets of the Board of Education and the Board of Selectmen will be heard at this time.

This public hearing will also address the proposed uses of Federal, State, and Local Revenues and certain town controlled funds included in the Budget for the Town Fiscal Year 2018-2019.

Copies of the Budget will be available at the Town Hall from the Town Manager's Office, Granby Public Library, Cossitt Library, and Police Department on Thursday, April 5, 2018 by 12:00 noon.

Dated at Granby, Connecticut this 29<sup>th</sup> day of March 2018.

John D. Ward Town Manager